
TOWN HALL MEETING
Tuesday, June 7, 2016   |   5:30 - 7:00 PM 

Asher Building, 500 W. 15th Street

For questions about this project, please contact  
the MPO office at 307-638-4385.

Join the Cheyenne Metropolitan Planning Organization 
(MPO) as we kick-off a Parking Strategic Plan for Downtown 

Cheyenne. Dennis Burns and Vanessa Solesbee of  
Kimley-Horn and Associates will provide a brief overview 

of the study process and goals, including upcoming 
opportunities for community input. They will also present 

strategies for leveraging parking as a tool to promote 
economic development and share case studies that highlight 
successful municipal parking programs across the country.

Hosted By:

PARKING DISTRICTS AND 
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT


